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Dear Kathleen, 
 
Congratulations!  You have been selected to receive the First Place Grover 
E. Murray Best Published Paper Award for your paper, “Aquifers, Faults, 
Subsidence, and Lightning Databases” published in the 2014 GCAGS 
Transactions.   
 
Primary authors will receive a plaque at the Opening Session and Awards 
Ceremony of the 2015 GCAGS Convention in Houston, Texas on 
September 20th at the George R. Brown Convention Center.   
 
It is important that you send a fairly high-resolution photo (600 dpi head 
shot is preferable) and short bio to Kate Kipper, gcags.mail@gmail.com, as 
soon as possible, but no later than March16th for publication in the 2015 
Transactions.  Bios and photos are needed for both primary authors and 
secondary authors, so please inform your secondary authors of this 
request. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Houston! 
 
Mary Broussard 
2013-2014 GCAGS President 
Email:  Mary_Broussard@fmi.com 
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